Great Barrington Fire District


Minutes for Prudential Committee Meeting on February 27, 2024
Great Barrington Water Department

17 East Street Great Barrington MA 01230
Board Members and Employees Present:


Walter Atwood



Chairman – Prudential Committee

Robert Hammer



Member – Prudential Committee

William Foster



Member – Prudential Committee

William Brinker



Member – Prudential Committee

Pete Marks




Superintendent


Cynthia Ullrich



District Clerk

Guests in attendance:


Taylor Marks




Egremont Water Operator in training
The meeting was called to order at 4:30 P.M. by Prudential Committee Chairman, Walter Atwood.

Citizen Speak Time:
Approve the Minutes of the Meeting of February 6, 2024:
WB made a motion to approve the minutes from the February 6, 2024 meeting.  WF seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote.
Superintendent’s Report:

PM reported leak correlation is complete with one active leak.  A leak at Cypress Street and Oak Street intersection has been repaired.  An addition to Timberlyn Heights at 320 Maple Avenue will require water fire district lines to be rerouted and additional hydrant be installed.  An issue with road opening permits was discussed.  WA will speak with Mark Pruhenski regarding the road opening permit fee.  
Financial Report:
CU submitted the following warrants:

Warrant #22 dated 2/19/2024

Warrant #33 dated 2/16/2024

Warrant #34 dated 2/24/2024
Old Business:  
The service line inventory information has been added to the fire district website. 
Having concluded its business, Mr. Atwood moved to adjourn the meeting and the meeting was adjourned without objection at 5:30 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Cynthia Ullrich

District Clerk
